
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Belton C of E Primary School 

www.belton.leics.sch.uk 
Newsletter 5 Summer Term 

     11th May 2018 
 It was a fantastic village 

event and the sun shone 
for us all afternoon.    
The children danced 
beautifully to the 
accordion playing of Val 
Baxter.  We would like 
to thank FOBS for 
organising the Mayday 
event and for making 
the tea in the village hall 
such a huge success. 
 

 

 

 

Please have a look on the gallery pages of the school 

website for more beautiful photographs of this great 

village event.  Thank you to Alison Mazzilli for the 

fabulous photographs.  www.Belton.leics.sch.uk 
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The Tigers have been learning 
about real Superheroes.  They 
have had a visit from a nurse 
and a paramedic in his 
ambulance and have been real 
superheroes on their mission to 
clean the church.  They 
polished the pews, hoovered the 
aisle and also served bacon 
cobs!! 

 

 
 

 

Year 5 Kingswood 
Residential 

Our Year 5s are enjoying good 
weather for their trip to Kingswood 
with Diseworth School.  We will bring 
you more news next week from Mrs 
Chamberlain and Mr Vasey and 
hopefully some photographs showing 
some of the activities they have been 
taking part in. 

Tigers are 

Superheroes 

A message from  

Alice Styles 
Are there any budding actors, singers 

or dancers who would like an 

opportunity to develop their 

performance skills? 

Please join us for a three day musical 

theatre camp on Tuesday 29th, 

Wednesday 30th and Thursday 31st 

May from 10am until 3pm at  

Belton Primary School. 

£40 per child. 

Please contact Alice Styles on 07903 

269332 for more details and to book a 

place on the course. 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bears News 
On Monday 14th May 

the Bears are visiting 

the National Space 

Centre in Leicester for 

the day.  This is part of 

their work this term 

as scientists and 

geographers 

investigating the 

planets of our solar 

system. 

 

We break for half term on Friday 25th May and return to 
school on Tuesday 5th June.   

Monday 4th June is a Teacher Day when school will be closed 
to children. 

 

Coming Up Important News 
CEOPS (Child Exploitation and 

Online Protection) 
 
Our Community Police Officer Kevin Bradley is 
coming into school to talk to our children about 
CEOPS – and how to help keep ourselves safe 
online. 
 
In the evening we would like to invite you to a 
presentation by PC Bradley in order for you to 
be able to help keep your children safe online 
and at home.  Please support this very 
important initiative.  It is not too soon for your 
child to learn about CEOPS. 
Thank you.   
 

Invitation to all parents and carers 
CEOPS 

 A presentation by PC Bradley 
Tuesday 22nd May 

6.45pm – 8pm 
at school 

 (No children)  
Refreshments will be provided. 

 
 

Advance notice 
The Owls will be camping on 

the school field overnight 
on 

Friday 22nd June. 

Year 5 and 6 Cricket 
On Monday 21st May Long Whatton Cricket Club 
are coming into school to give our children a 
taster of cricket and being in a club.   
Places are available in Long Whatton Cricket Club 
at junior level.  

Be Skilled Trust News 
Year 1 children will be going 
to Oxley Primary School for 

an inter school sports 
morning on  

Thursday 24th May. 

The next Stay and Play 
Session for parents and 
carers of our Tigers is on 

Thursday 24th May at 
8.45am.  All are very 

welcome. 

Belton School Annual Sports Day 2018 

Monday 25th June 

This will be organised as last year by Mr Vasey 

and Mr Pearce.  We are hoping for a 1.30pm 

start and that the weather will be fine. 

Please come and support the children. 
 

 

 

On Friday 25th May we are 

holding the first of 2 BeltonFest 

non uniform days  
– the second being Friday 22nd June. 

 

As a payment for wearing their 

own clothes at school we are 

asking the children to donate a 

bottle of some kind (wine, soft 

drinks, bubble bath, etc.), or a 

box or a bar(s) of chocolate.  

These items will be used for a 

chocolate tombola stall and a 

bottle tombola stall.   

All donations of chocolates and 
bottles will be very gratefully 

received. 
 

 


